Message from Brian Ede - Manager of LXL team
Start of the 2024 LXL Campaign

Date: 27/03/24
Welcome Message 2024 LXL

Dear All,
This is my 4th season as TEAM CARER to all you LX bowlers.

My first task for the new season is to find a new incentive that motivates you all
as well as me to win the league.

In my first season there was a bottle of champagne for the bowler with the most
wins during the season... Thank you Bomber Graham.

In the 2nd season there was the dreaded wooden spoon for the bowler who
suffered most losses...

It would be inappropriate to mention the tortured bowler who received the
wooden spoon (for the curious it’s the newly appointed Vice Captain - need
another clue, his initials are GC).

With these incentives we won back to back league titles.
Last season there was no incentive and we finished in 6th place.

Obviously we need an incentive to spur us all on. So before the start of the season
please send me your suggestions for an appropriate 2024 incentive that
motivates us all.

Send me an email, a postcard or ring me, even speak to me face to face.
I'll be waiting with bated breath.

Please note the (scandalous) suggestion of sacking the manager should we not
win the league, will naturally be dismissed as frivolous.

| look forward to receiving your suggestions; including from you Mr. Graham
Chapman.

| have just been notified of the names of my 35 strong LX squad. And I’'ve spotted
a new name, one Mr. Chris Smith, a new bowler to the club who has never before
played in the LX (I’'m organising a trial for Chris to see if he cuts the mustard -
standards have to be maintained).

We all wish Chris a warm welcome - have a good season with WWBC - I’'m sure you
will.



Indeed let me wish everyone an enjoyable and successful season; let us all
continue to play in the true spirit of sportsmanship.

Let us win the league once again.

Thank you and happy bowling to you all - make new friends on the green.
Kindest regards

Your Carer

Brian Ede.

PS Get those suggestions in now



